STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS24818

This amendment is needed because Chapter 23, Title 67 no longer governs open meeting law and therefore
the change is necessary to ensure the reference cites the accurate applicable laws.

FISCAL NOTE

This change will provide for correct citation of the Idaho Code for open meetings law and will change
the "open meeting law" from singular to plural. The cost to make these changes will be absorbed by the
Department in the statewide cost allocation and, therefore, will have a minimal cost to the public.

Contact:
Sharon Harrigfeld
Department of Juvenile Corrections
(208) 577-5404

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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